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If there is one ballot measure the State of Oregon has passed that should never be 

removed it is the 1990 decision to allow no nuclear power generating operations until 

a permanent federal site has been located for the radioactive waste's safe storage.  

No new nuclear plants regardless of their size should be considered.   


